
   

Announcement 
 

The Management of ELLAKTOR ("the Company") informs that Mr. Ioannis Mamakos assumes the duties 
of Investor Relations Officer (IRO) and of the Unit for Investor Servicing and Corporate Announcements 
of the Company, effective as of December 1, 2021. 

 
Kifissia, December 1st, 2021 

 

 


